
June 17, 2021

Faculty of Science and Engineering

Change of the application document regarding English-based Undergraduate

Program AO Admission for September 2022 enrollment onwards

Faculty of Science and Engineering would like to inform you that we will change the part

of the application documents to fulfill the standardized testing requirement to the following

from the admission for September 2022 enrollment onwards.

(1) Change

With the elimination of the SAT Subject Tests, the application documents regarding the

standardized test will be changed as shown in (2) in case applicants who are following

the American education system or whose education system is not listed in our application

guideline apply for the AO admission.

(2) Comparative table

Case when applicants who are following the American education system or whose

education system is not listed in our application guideline apply for the AO admission.

Until the AO Admission for September 2021

enrollment

The AO Admission for September 2022

enrollment onwards

Submit either one of the following:

・ACT and SAT Subject Tests (Mathematics Level 2,

Physics and Chemistry must be included.)

・SAT Redesigned Test and SAT Subject Tests

(Mathematics Level 2, Physics and Chemistry must

be included.)

*In case that there are missing subjects in SAT

Subject, applicants must submit the “Statement on

Missing Subjects”.

Submit either one of the following:

・ACT

・SAT Redesigned Test and SAT Subject Tests

(Mathematics Level 2, Physics and Chemistry must

be included.)

*SAT scores taken in the past are also accepted.

*In case that there are missing subjects in SAT

Subject, applicants must submit the “Statement on

Missing Subjects”.


